
 
 

Welcome to the Spring edition of Select Support 

Partnerships Newsletter 2016 
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Celebrating Chris Yates 

 
Sadly Chris Yates passed away suddenly on the 6th February 2016. 

Chris was a well liked person supported by our Blackburn Area 

Team. Chris was a character, who attended many service user’s 

events in Blackburn. In celebration of his life we would like to 

share these photos of Chris on a day out in Blackpool Wax Works, 

which reflects his fun personality.  
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Looks like Chris is having a fun time 
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CAS from Oldham 

showing us how to  dress 

for a night out. 

CAS definatly has the 

wow factor 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 

Pictures of Saira enjoying her 

Birthday with staff and friends. 

 

Looks like they all had a great 

time. 

 



   
Ambulance Day 

We would like to thank all the Ambulance 

Staff who helped make the Ambulance day a 

brilliant success. The service Users who 

attended found it very informative.  

 

 

 



Enjoying Community Events 

 

Some of our service users 

experiencing community events. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Can a kangaroo jump higher 

than a house? Of course, a 

house doesn’t jump at all. 

 

My therapist told me the 

way to achieve true inner 

peace is to finish what I 

start. So far I’ve finished 

two bags of M&Ms and a 

chocolate cake. I feel 

better already.' 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


